
The last couple of weeks:  
1st grade compared two versions of the Little Red Riding Hood story. 
Kindergartners read a book about a haunted house and then drew one. 
2nd grade learned about call numbers by playing call number BINGO
3rd grade listened and discussed the Skull: A Tyrolean Folk Tale
4th finished writing their Reading Smart Goals 
5th grade read the story of Favio Chavez and how he taught children to play music on
instruments made from trash
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Quick Links!
Card Catalog:
Destiny
Discover
Databases

Book Checkout
Students in Kindergarten may borrow one book
Students in 1st grade may borrow up to three books at a time.
Students in 2nd grade may borrow up to five books at a time.
Students in grades 3rd-5th may borrow as many books as they are responsible for.

Items are checked out for two weeks at a time and can be renewed for an additional two weeks.
Students who finish their books before their scheduled library time are encouraged to come to the library
during our open checkout every morning from 8:35-8:50.
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Books we read for Halloween!

https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/1667
https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/1667
https://search.follettsoftware.com/metasearch/ui/1667
https://www.apsva.us/library-services/databases/


 Please email me if you need anything, or stop by the
library!

Author Spotlight

Kelly Yang
5th grade listened to award winning author Kelly Yang’s Book Break
interview.  During the interview Kelly shared how her up-brining was
woven into her, Front Desk book series. Just like Front Desk’s main
character Mia, Kelly’s family immigrated from China to California.  All of
Kelly’s books center around Asian families and culture.  You can find
Kelly Yang’s books in the realistic fiction section of the Cardinal Library.

The Front
Desk Series

Thanks to all of the families who have donated
pool noodles.  We are looking to get 50 more
pool noodles to help keep or shelves organized.  

After reading “Diego Rivera His World and
Ours” 2nd grade students worked together to
create a collaborative Diego Rivera mural.   


